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Mai Vang

From: Greg Weiner
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 1:14 PM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: 981 University Ave W - TA appeal

Hi Mai, 
 
Just wanted to let you know we received a tax assessment appeal for 981 University Ave W, which is on the assessment 
roll for RLH AR 24-29 – Sept 19-Oct 22, 2023 Excessive ConsumpƟons. It’s scheduled for 10am on Tuesday, April 2 in 
LegislaƟve Hearing. The amount is $169. 
 
The appellant’s info is: 
Name: Remi Iselewa (as I-Sunray ProperƟes LLC) 
Phone: 651-399-9081 
Email: riselewa@gmail.com 
8414 Savannah Oaks Ln, Woodbury, MN 55125 
 
She said we should bill the previous owner, as she did not own the property at the Ɵme of the inspecƟons. I told her 
about how assessments are Ɵed to the property and that if she has an issue with the seller or her closing company not 
telling her about a fee or assessment, it would be a private maƩer between them. She sƟll chose to appeal. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Greg Weiner 
Executive Assistant – City Council 
Saint Paul City Council 
Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
651-266-8512 
He/him/his 
 


